
 

 

 

 

26 October 2012 
 
 

Notice of Panel Meeting Cancellation –  
Hunter Central Coast Joint Planning Panel 

 
 

Please be advised that the Hunter Central Coast Joint Planning Panel (the 

Regional Panel) was to meet at 2.00 pm on Thursday, 1 November 2012 at the 

Port Stephens Council, 116 Adelaide Road, Raymond Terrace to consider the 
following development application that has been referred to the Panel for 
determination: 

 

2012HCC023 - Port Stephens, 16-2012-356-1, Greenhouse (Intensive 
Agriculture), Lot 1331, 1332 DP609173, 157 & 183 Cabbage Tree Road, 
Fullerton Cove 

 
Due to the recent additional information received, the assessment report has not yet 

been finalised.  This meeting is cancelled and will be rescheduled early next year. 
 

If you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 9228 
2060. 

 
 


